
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish of All Saints and St. Joseph 
 

Father Jeff Wilson, Pastor Deacon Joe Gomes  

 

e-mail: office@omnsanct.org     website:  www.omnsanct.org 

 

~REGULAR SCHEDULE FOR WEEKEND MASSES~ 
 

Saturday    5:30pm Vigil All Saints 

Sunday   9:00am  St. Joseph's 

Sunday  11:00am  All Saints 

 

 

~WEEK DAY MASSES~  

 

Monday – Thursday 8:30am    All Saints 

Friday   8:30am    St Joseph's 

 

First Friday  8:30am     St. Joseph’s 

First Saturday  8:30am    All Saints 
 

RECONCILIATION 

 

Saturday:  4:30 - 5:15pm at All Saints 

Sunday:  7:45am at St Joseph 

1st Saturdays following 8:30am Mass at All Saints 

 

Office Hours:  Monday -- Friday ~ 9:30am to 4:00pm  

Phone 586-3161, Fax—586-3161 

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  - EXPOSITION OF 
THE BLESSED SACRAMENT AND BENEDICTION 

Every Fridays at 5:00pm  All Saints Church  

 
 

To arrange a visit for shut-in members of our  

community, please contact the Parish office. 
 

Marriages & Baptisms by appointment—6 months  

notice for marriage. 

 

Contact the Diocesan Respect Life Office at  

1-800-396-8777 and Foothill Pregnancy Center at  

536-9262 for support before and after childbirth.  

 

Project Rachel –1-800-396-8777 offers grief counseling and 

retreats for the loss of unborn children  

All Saints 

18674 Cherokee Dr., 

P O Box 642—Parish Office 

Twain Harte, CA 95383           

Phone (209) 586-3161 

St. Joseph 

18473 Gardner Ave 

Tuolumne, CA  

Phone (209) 586-3161 

Please Note: Requests for insertion of bulletin information must be submitted in writing to the parish office by noon on Wednesday prior to distribution. 

First Sunday of Advent December 2, 2018 To you, O Lord, I Lift my soul.                                                                                            Psalm 25:4-5,8-9,10,14 

THE HOLY FATHERS’ INTENTIONS  

FOR DECEMBER 2018 
 

That people, who are involved in the service and transmission 

of faith, may find, in their dialogue with culture, a language 

suited to the conditions of the present time. 

PASTOR’S MESSAGE      
 

The Consensus is in. The last two weekends 

the faithful participated in a survey as to 

whether the Saturday Night Vigil Mass time 

should be changed. These are the percentage 

of respondents: 

 

4:00 pm    13%  5:00 pm    32% 

 

           4:30 pm    42%          5:30 pm    13% 

 

 During the summer parishioners asked to consider changing 

the time since 80%-90% of them are senior citizens. Our seniors feel 

less confident in their ability to drive at night, as the evenings get 

darker sooner.  Safety should always remain our greatest concern for 

the whole community. Therefore I agree the Vigil Mass should be 

changed to 4:30 pm in lieu of the current 5:30 pm during the fall and 

winter months. Since the community already changes Mass times 

during the spring/summer to accommodate the Pinecrest Mass, we 

can change the Vigil Mass back to 5:30 pm, only between Memorial 

Day and Labor Day. We’ll begin the Vigil Mass at 4:30 pm on Janu-

ary 5, 2019.   

 Also, on a side note:  On occasion we’ve had several con-

secutive weekends where there had been Second Collections. Many 

of these have been pre-allocated as indicated on the monthly enve-

lopes. Once in a while, due to regional or national emergencies 

Catholic Relief Services takes up a collection for hurricanes and for-

est fires for those in distress. Last week we asked for a collection for 

the local poor serviced through Interfaith. The Church asks us to con-

sider second collections as part of contributions, whatever amount we 

can and whenever we can.  Thank you for your generosity.   

 

Prayerfully in Christ, Your Pastor, 

Fr. Jeffrey Wilson 

 

                                                             Pray for the repose of the souls of the following: 
 

Recently Deceased:   Patricia Weseloh, Bill Hunt, Bob Bucholtz, Barbara Mary Baker 
 

Pray for in Memoriam:  Fr. George Lacey,  Msgr. Thomas Hayes, Fr. Eshai Joseph,  Fr. E. Donohoe,  Dcn. Eddie Zoma, 

Don & Trudy Brenon. 

Daily Mass Intentions 

Week of December 2nd - December 8th  
 

      SUNDAY:   
      MONDAY: Rose Ann Grilli 
      TUESDAY:  
      WEDNESDAY:  
      THURSDAY:  
      FRIDAY:   
      SATURDAY:  

     Next week’s Second Collection is Retirement Fund Religious. 

Please pray for the Sick in our Parish,  
and their family members. 

   

     Mitch Woods            Kelly Henderson Dan Franco 
     Patrick Franco          Millie Harlan Laney Noonan 
     Dorothy Handel       Joe Freitas  Diane Costello 
     Pati Karels            Trudy Franco Ted Bandley 
      Jean Vistica            Mary Leamy Linda Kelley 

To add or remove a name from the list, please contact Diane Prill at       
586-5461 and leave a message with your contact number and name of person to 

be put on the prayer list 

PARISH GROUPS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

Pastoral Care Givers Prayer Meeting—Monday at 9:00am in the 

All Saints' Parish Hall 
 

Parish Pantry—1st, 2nd, 4th, & 5th Tuesdays, 10am to 11:45am.  

ATCAA Food Bank—3rd Tuesday 10:00—Noon.  Both are  

located in Cottage #3 at All Saints’ Church. 
 

All Saints' Ladies Guild - on hiatus and will be meeting again in 

March 2019.   
 

Choir Practice—Tuesdays at 5:00pm at All Saints. 
 

Order of Franciscan Seculars / Blessed Giles of Assisi 
First Saturdays at 10:30am at All Saints' Church. 

 

St. Joseph's Guild general monthly meeting—First  

Sunday after Mass at St. Joseph's Church. 

St. Joseph’s Coffee Sundays—Third Sunday of the month. 

Turning Point Fellowship of AA meets Tues., 7:00pm in  

Cottage #4. 

Keep it Simple Group of NA meets Wed., 6:30pm in Cottage #4. 
 

CHILDREN’S CATECHISM 
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION  

Religious Education Classes  regularly meets on    Monday evenings 

from 5:30pm to 7:00pm. Supper is provided! Confirmation & Youth 

Group meets on Sundays from 9:30 am to 10:45 am.  For more info., 

please contact Noli Farwell at 831-588-9223. 
 
 

CATECHISM FOR MOM AND DAD 

Open to all parishioners.  While kids are in catechism,  

Fr. Jeff is  teaching Monday Classes for adults based on a book by  

Brandon Vogt, i.e., “Why I am Catholic (AND YOU 

SHOULD BE TOO).  Order your book now at Ama-

zon.com, Ave Maria Press or Ignatius Press, ISBN-13 

978-1-59471-767-3 

 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS 

Meets weekly. For more information please contact: 

Mary Leamy—586-9351. 

 

YEAR ROUND SUNDAY SCRIPTURE PREPARATION 

Meets weekly. For more information, please contact John Dunlap at 

928-3477. 
 

STUDY GROUP Contact: Dan Garcia 209-840-2644  

 

NEWMAN BOOK CLUB meets monthly.  Contact Preston or Suz-

anne Patterson at  965-4260 for meeting times. 

All Saints is planning to open the library to our 

parishioners. We are currently cataloging 

books for check-out. If you have a few hours a 

week please check-in with Noli Farwell.  

ST. JOSEPH’S GUILD CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER 
The Guild will hold its Christmas Fundraiser on all Sundays 

now thru Dec. 16th after the 9:00 am Mass at St. Joseph in 

Tuolumne. Items for sale include one-of-a-kind handmade 

ornaments (some with year on them), gift boxes and a drawing 

for a free ornament. If personalized ornaments are wanted, 

contact Jean Vistica at (650) 676-7839 way ahead of time. 

There will be over 100 items to choose from.   

NOVEMBER 25, 2018 

COLLECTION 

 

Offertory 

 

2nd Collection 

Interfaith 

  

All Saints 
 

$1,539 
 

$344 
  

St. Josephs 
  

$887 
 

$75 TWAIN HARTE WINTER             
WONDERLAND CHRISTMAS          
PARADE FRIDAY, DEC. 7TH. 

We are in need of volunteers to help decorate our 

float on Friday, Dec. 7th at 9:00 am in the All Saints 

Church parking lot. Please come and lend a hand. 

-Noli Farwell - 

   

JOIN ST. PATRICK CHURCH ON A PILGRIMAGE TO  

MEXICO CITY—JANUARY 30—FEBRUARY 4, 2019 

Shrine of Guadalupe—Mexico City—Puebla 

Spiritual Directors:  Fr. Sam West & Fr. Jeff Wilson 

www.pilgrimages.com/stpatrickchurch 

CHRISTMAS GIVING TREE 

Once again we will adopt entire families this year 

for our Christmas Giving tree. Most of the families 

are provided by Child Protective Services and Social 

Services of Tuolumne County. You may take an or-

nament from the Giving Tree at St. Joseph Mission 

or All Saints Parish . When you have wrapped 

your gift, attach the ornament to the gift and bring it to the 

All Saints’ Parish  Office no later than Sunday, December 

16th. We thank you in advance for your generosity. For questions, 

please contact the Parish Office at 586-3161.  

FEAST OF THE IMMACULATE  
CONCEPTION OF THE  

BLESSED VIRGIN MARY—12/8 
 

Mass at St. Joseph’s—9:00am 

Mass at All Saints—11:00am  

LOCAL ADVENT PENANCE SERVICES  
 

Wednesday, Dec  5th  St. Patrick’s – Sonora   6:30 pm 

Thursday, Dec. 6th  All Saints’ – Twain Harte   3:00 pm 

Friday, Dec. 14th  St. Andrews – San Andreas 6:30 pm 

CHRISTMAS FLOWER DONATIONS 
If you wish to make a donation toward 

Christmas flowers in memory of a loved one, 

please note that collection envelopes and collection 

baskets are available in the Hall and the back of 

St. Josephõs, and in the vestibule at All Saints. 

mailto:office@omnsanct.org
http://www.omnsanct.org/

